#4 How to get the most out of the coaching webinars

 

One of the fastest ways to learn to trade is to be able to ask questions of someone who has been down the road before.

 

This is why we developed the bi-weekly coaching webinars.  Two to Four times a month you can attend a coaching session.

 

The webinars are divided into 3 parts

 

1. Instructional presentation on a trading topic

2. Question and Answer Session

3. Analyze Trade requests from our Student Traders
 

We encourage all to participate and get involved.  This is where you are going to learn the currency market more quickly and with a better foundation so as not to wander for months or years.

 

Video 4 on Coaching Webinars

Go here ~direct link to coaching webinar page here ~ of course they must login to access 
 

Attend as many as you can

 

Thanks,

 

Jed and Kirk Norwood

Support Link Here
